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SCB Newsletter June 9, 2025

“Hip, Hip, Hooray for the Hot Summer Day!” – Unknown

SCB Families, 

As I reflect on this past school year, I
am truly in awe of the growth we've
seen in our students and the incredible
support from our teachers and wider
community. We are deeply blessed
here at St. Charles Borromeo.

Our theme this year, "Rejoice and Be
Glad," was more than just a phrase; it became a way of life. Our community
embraced it wholeheartedly. Together, we filled food banks and holiday
baskets (yes, including noodles!), offered shoes during liturgy, and contributed
to dog food and toy drives. We made sandwiches for Nativity House,
volunteered at the Food Connection, and sent gifts overseas to Ukraine. Our
students donated blankets and clothing, knitted items, created Valentines for
veterans, and engaged in meaningful class projects that spread kindness far
and wide.

We celebrated liturgies, pageants, Gatsby themed parties, talent shows, and so
much more—all moments of joy that brought us closer together. Through
every act of service and every shared celebration, we truly rejoiced in God’s
blessings. It’s this spirit of joyful community and compassion that makes SCB
so special.

Academically, our students have shown remarkable progress. Report cards and
MAP scores will be sent home this week for PS–5, and next week for middle
school. Across the board, students have demonstrated significant growth. I
want to extend my deepest thanks to our dedicated teachers and our resource
room staff for their guidance, support, and care throughout the year.

As we look toward summer, please join us this Friday after school in Feist Hall
for a cake social to bid a fond farewell to Mrs. Vecchiato. Her impact on our
school community has been profound, and she will be greatly missed. Please
note the directions below on our pick up procedures on Friday; they allow for
parking and picking up to allow all to join us in Feist Hall.

Thank you for being a part of what makes SCB a truly extraordinary place.
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Your support, generosity, and faith make this community so special. I am so
grateful for each and every one of you.

St. Charles Borromeo, pray for us.

Enjoy your summers SCB!

Beth O'Reilly
Principal, SCB

PS This newsletter is a bit long today, make sure you expand it to get to
the bottom and see all of the pertinent information.

#scbtacoma #scbrejoiceandbeglad #spreadjoygivehope #scbgoesgatsby

School Happenings

Upcoming Events:

June:
June 11 - SCB Spirit Shirt Day
June 11 - All School Mass
June 12 - Field Day
June 12 - Last day of After School Care
June 13 - Last Day of School, End of the Year Mass, and Cake Social
Dismissal is at 10:30am

Please see the following link for the detailed school calendar:
'24-'25 Detailed School Calendar

Last Day of School - Friday, June 13th
Dismissal Instructions

Last Day of School Dismissal

The last day of school is this Friday,
June 13th at 10:30am with the cake
social immediately following.

In order to make this as safe as possible
for everyone dismissal will look a bit
different. We will NOT have drive
through pick-up. Instead, you will go to
your zone, park, and walk up to pick
up your children. If you choose to go

into the cake social, you are welcome to do so. If you choose to leave right away, that
is fine too.

A few notes: Please drive slowly, do not use your cell phone in the parking lot, and

https://files.ecatholic.com/27861/documents/2024/9/24-25 SCB Master Calendar of Events 4.pdf?t=1727125025000


watch for children. There will be a lot of cars on campus, and we do not have enough
parking for everyone. If you cannot find parking on campus, you may park on
Meyers Street and other surrounding streets and walk in.

We realize this is a less-than-ideal situation, but we are doing our best to ensure
everyone is able to pick up their children safely and attend the cake social if they
choose. Thank you, in advance, for your help and support!

More SCB News and Information

Quick Notes:

Field Day:
Field Day is coming up on Thursday, June
12th! Check out Mr. Malo's website for all the
information needed! SCB Field Day
Information

Supply Lists & Summer Homework:
Our 2025-2026 school supply lists and
summer homework is now available on our
website.
Summer Homework
Supply Lists - Please note, SCOPE is not
offering supply bundles this year.

2025-2026 Calendar:
Both the 2025-2026 school year high-level calendar and detailed school calendar are
now available.

25-26 High-Level School Calendar
25-26 Detailed School Calendar (Some dates are subject to change.)

Office Contact Information:
For attendance, please contact Cathleen Rieck at crieck@stcharlesb.org or
attendance@stcharlesb.org
For billing questions, please contact Beth O'Reilly at boreilly@stcharlesb.org

SCB Social:
Please also send us your photos/videos of your child participating in any school
related events, extra-curricular activities or on an adventure to
scbsocial@stcharlesb.org We love highlighting our students!

Medication Reminder:
If your child keeps medication in the nurse’s office, please remember to pick up your
child’s medication(s) on the last day of school, Friday June 13th by 11am. Any
medications left in the Health Office AFTER June 13th will be discarded

Lost & Found

We have many coats, jackets, uniform pieces and water
bottles in our Lost & Found. If you are missing
something, please stop by and take a look. Everything
will be donated after school on Friday, June 13th!
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SCB Summer

We are excited for this year's summer offerings!

We will have:
Art Camps
Bricks for Kidz Camps
Coding Camps
Dance Camps
Choir Camp
Summer Day Camps

For more information, visit our website here: SCB Summer Camps

If you are participating in Week 1 of Summer Camp, you will be billed this Friday,
June 13th!

Uniform Information
2025-2026 School Year

School Uniforms by
Tommy Hilfiger Lands' End School

https://stcharlesb.org/scb-summer


Ink Inc. Online Store

We will continue our long
standing partnership with

Ink Inc. for school
sweatshirts, sweaters, or

vests.

Ink Inc now has an online
store.

Shop Ink Inc. Here

We will continue to
partner with Uniforms by
Tommy for the upcoming

school year.

Please note this is the only
option for SCB plaid items

this year as Dennis
Uniforms has gone out of

business.

Shop School Uniforms by
Tommy Here

The code for St. Charles is:
STCH02

We will continue to
partner with Lands' End
School for the upcoming

school year. You can
purchase all items except

for our plaid pieces.

Shop Lands' End Uniforms
Here

The code for St. Charles is:
900120387

SCB Fine Arts

Frozen Jr.

We are excited to announce our musical
for the 2025-2026 school year is Frozen Jr.

We will be partnering with Tacoma Little
Theater to put on this production. More
information will be coming out at the end
of the summer.

SCB Athletics

Uniform Return

https://stcharlesb-uniform-shop.itemorder.com/shop/home/
https://www.globalschoolwear.com/
https://www.landsend.com/co/account/school-uniforms?selectedSchoolNum=900120387&cTest=y


All track, cheer and volleyball uniforms need to be returned to the
office in a Ziplock bag with your child's name on it.

Coaches, please be sure to return all canopies to the school office.

SCOPE

SCOPE is our parent/teacher organization.
SCOPE stands for St. Charles Organization of Parents & Educators.

This is a great way to get involved in the school and community, find out about events,
and meet new families. We would love for you to join us!

SCOPE Field Day Pizza Lunch

SCOPE will be providing lunch for all
the kids on Thursday, June 12th
following Field Day.

If you interested in volunteering to help
serve, you can sign up here:
Field Day Lunch Volunteer

Opportunities

Brown Bear Car Wa ​sh

Beary Clean car wash ticket is $12
(SCB keeps $9.50)
Good at any Brown Bear Tunnel
Location
Great gifts for GRADS + DADS!
Fill out form below & drop with
your payment in SCOPE box in
front office between May 31st -
June 10th
Tickets will also be sold before &
after all 4 masses for 2 weekends
(MAY 31st, JUNE 1st, 7th & 8th)
Questions? Email
marisa.ranes@gmail.com

Brown Bear Car Wash Order Form

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084EAFAE28A5FDC16-50076049-field#/
https://files.constantcontact.com/4c96da3d801/6c291c15-7b04-4f57-91dc-6332147869d4.pdf


SCOPE Volunteer Opportunities
SCOPE Open Positions for the UPCOMING school year!

SCB Gives Back

Chapters and Champions

We are partnering with Bellarmine students and are
collecting gently used sports gear and books. These
Bellarmine students will donate them to local
organizations who support youth in need.

Their mission is to empower young minds and bodies
by providing underprivileged children with access to
sports equipment and books.

SCB Volunteer Opportunities

2024-2025 Volunteer Opportunities

Tot Lot Playground: Volunteer to Help on the Tot Lot
Playground
End of Year Social: Volunteer to Help at the End of Year
Social

Counselor Corner

If you would like your student to spend time with Mrs. Nelson,
please fill out the Counseling Request Form

If you are interested in getting a referral through our Care
Solace partnership, please contact Mrs. Nelson.

  
St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School

7112 South 12th Street
Tacoma, WA 98465
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253-564-5185

Our newsletters are also on our website- check it out!
https://stcharlesb.org/good-news

Subscribe to our e-calendar: https://www.stcharlesb.org/school-
calendar

Contact Us
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